
POTTERY FUN 
 

The CMH pottery program has finished for this year. What a great time we have had out 
in the Art Shack: wonderful pottery, lively conversation, and birds singing. I hope to 
have students' work sent home by the middle of next week.  
The Friendship Friday children made pinch pots, coil pots, and the 'Very Hungry 
Caterpillar' from the Eric Carle book.  Juniors worked on Australian dot paintings, coil 
pots and slab pencil holders/flower vases.  The Senior students worked on little garden 
houses, story telling book ends, and flower vases.   I saw so many amazing pieces and 
was continually surprised by student creativity:  I also want to thank the teachers for 
making room in their schedule to allow me the opportunity to share the experience of 
clay with the children.  I thoroughly enjoyed spending time in the Art Shack and working 
with the children. 
 
Thank you,  
Bonnie McNett 
 
 
 

 
 
 



     

  

 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 



   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 

 


